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•  The State Chapter WITO event was held at Camp Soles. The event 

achieved “Golden Hen” status after a $200 contribution from the State 
Chapter’s PR/Advertising budget and $200 of additional donations 
solicited by Scott Wojton. Congratulations to everyone involved in the 
event. 

•  Katrina Skrapits stepped down as committee chairperson shortly after the 
State event and was replaced by Cody Chapman. 

•  Cody exchanged emails with Leslie Smith, Katrina Skrapits, and Teresa 
Carroll regarding insight and direction on WITO committee’s function and 
duties. 

•  Maintained contact with Leslie Smith regarding WITO events and support. 


